
 

 

November 2, 2020 

 

To Our Valued Clients, 

 Pace has been committed to providing our clients with the best possible service at a competitive 
level for over 47 years.  As we continue to control rising costs while still investing in equipment, 
technology, employees, and overall service to our clients we will be implementing a (GRI) general rate 
increase of 5.9% on our proprietary base rates Effective November 16, 2020.   
For changes to pallet specific pricing, air freight rates, minimums, and accessorial charges please contact 
your Account Executive or email Sales@pacemotor.com   
  
Sincerely, 

William T. Pacelli 
William T. Pacelli 
SR. Vice President 
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